
 

  

  

 

 

Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
catherine.wang@morganlewis.com 
brett.ferenchak@morganlewis.com 

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC  20004-2541  +1.202.739.3000 
United States  +1.202.739.3001 

August 2, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING (ETFS)   
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York Public Service Commission 
Agency Building 3 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Re: FirstLight Fiber, Inc. – Replacement Initial Telephone Tariff No. 2 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
On behalf of FirstLight Fiber, Inc. (“FirstLight”), attached is a replacement initial P.S.C. 
Tariff No. 2 – Telephone. The replacement initial tariff corrects typographical errors in the 
pagination of the original initial tariff submitted on July 29, 2019, and includes some 
formatting changes. The Addendum to the tariff is not being resubmitted with this filing as 
no changes were needed. The initial tariff bears a proposed effective date of August 28, 
2019, which is 30 days after its original filing. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing.  Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 202-739-3000.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for FirstLight Fiber, Inc. 

Received: 08/07/2019


